October 20, 2022

Don Bantam

Building Inspection Department

P. Q. Box 5660

Frisco, CO 80443

Re: INV18-022

Dear Mr. Bantam,

Following your department's last visit to our property in late 2019, my husband Steve
began removing the structure on our property. Then in early March 2020, Steve
contracted Covid-19 and has never recovered. He has been diagnosed by many

physicians as having Long-Covid, which so far has been a disabling condition for him.

He has a plan to attain complicance and is working on it as his health allows. Butit's
unlikely to occur before winter.

Thanks for reaching out.

Melinda Hunter



